
41 CLUB : WEBSITE AND DATA BASE REPORT : 2015

President Bill and Members

There have been no major changes to the website during the previous twelve months. The site 
has been updated as  news comes in .

Les Rogers our Secretary is providing me with the winners of our various trophies over the 
years. After I return from my Australian trip in June I will add these to our website so that they 
can be viewed by all members. Thank you Les for the work you have put into providing this 
information.

I have been circulating newletters from the 41 Club International Secretary Great Britain and 
Ireland 41 Club and Apex 40 Australia when received from these organisations.

A big thank you to those members that have advised me of changes to addresses phone numbers 
and email addresses. This does save me a lot of work and means communication from National 
will get through to you.

I would like to also thank the members who have provided feed back on the emails I have sent 
out. I have responded to most of you and I apologise to those I have not.

If required I am prepared to put my name forward to do these jobs again next year.

Yours in 41

Alan Nimmo

Website Manager/ Caretaker


